
From: George Stone <gstone@sklpartners.com> 
Subject: Renaming Crossway Field 
Date: January 15, 2021 at 11:23:32 AM EST 
To: "mayor@scarsdale.com" <mayor@scarsdale.com>, "clerk@scarsdale.com" 
<clerk@scarsdale.com> 
 
CAUTION: External sender. 
We are writing this email in support of renaming Crossway field to Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field.  As a 
46 year resident of Scarsdale we can say that naming a field in honor of Rippy would be a fitting tribute 
to someone who has dedicated his life to Scarsdale and its residents.  His energy and effort to support 
our youth has been exemplary and this would be a worthy acknowledgement of that effort. 
  
Best, 
  
George & Jennifer Stone 
  
1 Sheldrake Road 
Scarsdale NY 10583 
  
917-843-3699 c 
914-725-2080 h 
 
 


